
                                 Water Report for January 5, 2022 
 

The water system is in good working order, with the following of interest: 

The community 2021 yearly water usage amounts were sent to Sandra (K/W); the four quarter amounts 
adding up to 1,924,277 gallons. From this amount K/W will figure our wastage and report to us at the 
annual meeting. A list of pending items was included, and listed below. 

Pending issues with King Water: 

1. The overcharge for Aprils’ reservoir cleaning; this issue may have been closed, 

2. Resolving the high shipping charge for the 5 HP pump, 

3. K/W replacing our five bags of greensand, 

4. Resetting of the vault behind the reservoir, 

5. ID’ing the three valves outside the well house door, 

6. Installing the 5 HP pump. 

 

Respectfully, 
Dave Shellenbarger, Sky Meadows Water Coordinator 
253 241-8345 
 

 


